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Dear parents and carers 
After half term, on 24th February, we will have parent teacher meetings. At these meetings we 
will give you a Part 1 of your child’s academic report. Please make sure you have booked your 
appointment on the school website. If you need help booking, or you would like an interpreter, 
please let us know.  
Best wishes 
Liz Hayward 
Headteacher 

Safer Internet Day 
This week we supported Safer  
Internet Day. The children attended 
assemblies and have 
been designing posters on this 
year's theme 'Want to talk about 
it?' 
The UK Safer Internet Centre sent 
out some top tips for parents. 
1. Make space for enjoying time 
online together 
Play games, watch videos and learn 
new skills with your child. Share 
what you are doing online and talk 
about what they like doing online. 
2. Make space for familiarising yourself with safety tools 
There are lots of amazing tools and organisations to support you on keeping your child safe 
online, follow this link for information on parental controls and this to know  
how to report inappropriate content 
3. Make space for conversations about what to do if something goes wrong 
Reassure your child that they can always come to you if something males them feel  
uncomfortable or upset while they are online 

Dates for your diary ….. 
13 February  - 17 February Half Term 
24th February Parent Teacher meetings. SCHOOL CLOSED 
28th February Workshop for parents Citizens’ Advice: Money Advice 
2nd March World Book day. Children can come to school dressed as their favourite book  
character 
14th March Workshop for parents Internet Safety and safe settings on devices 
28th March 4pm Spring Term Music Concert (for parents of children in choir or music clubs) 
31 March Last day of spring term 
Easter holiday 3 April— 14 April 
17 April First day of summer term 
We expect all children in school on the last day of term and on the first day back. 

Half term 
13 February  - 17 February Half Term 
Back to school on 20 February 

Parent Teacher meetings 
School closed 
24 February 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/online-issue/parental-controls
https://saferinternet.org.uk/online-issue/reporting


KS2 Breakfast Club...  

Would you like your child to have breakfast at school? We serve a healthy 

breakfast of toast, fruit, cereals and juice.  

KS2 Breakfast club starts at 7.30am. 

Breakfast club costs £1 per day. If your KS2 child is 

entitled to Free School Meals there is no charge. 

Please register your child for Breakfast Club  

in the school office. 

Raising money for charity 

The school council are raising money for a charity called 

Young Minds . This charity supports young people with their 

mental health. https://youngminds.org.uk.  

After half term, the school council will be leading class assemblies to promote the charity.  

All children in KS1 and KS2 have been making printed headbands in their art lessons this term 

and will bring them home on Thursday 24th February.  

Please donate, if you can, using the link below to support the charity. We want our children to 

become responsible and active citizens who contribute positively to society – raising money 

for charity helps children learn to be good citizens. 

To donate please click on this link:  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/kingsgate-primary-school-fundraising-for-youngminds-trust 

Or you can open the camera app on your phone scan the code above. 

https://youngminds.org.uk
https://www.justgiving.com/page/kingsgate-primary-school-fundraising-for-youngminds-trust

